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Monday 15th June 2020 
 

HOME LEARNING UPDATE 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We welcomed back most of our Reception children to school today and they have had a super day learning and 
playing in their new pods/ classrooms. It has been wonderful hearing the sound of children back in the building.  
 

                         
 
Returning Classes 
Please remember to go through the routines and changes that are on our website with your child/ children before 
they return so they are a little familiar with the new systems and changes.  
Thank you to Reception parents this morning for making this transition back into school seamless. Can we request 
that you do not congregate prior to the 10am drop off time and that you come to the site as near to this time as 
possible. Also use the one way system that is in place and remain 2mteres from other adults and children and school 
staff. Similarly when you leave the school site can you do so swiftly without waiting on the pavement or car park to 
have a chat? Your cooperation with this is much appreciated.  
 
Online Learning  
For those in Years 2-5 we will liaise with you as soon as we know from the LA with regards to when/ if we can return 
with our planned expansion programme. Please continue to find the work set on the class pages of our website and 
try to make sure that there is a routine in place for the day with chunked learning and regular breaks for exercise.  
Year 6 this week are focusing on Transition with those pupils going to Hope Academy in September completing 
online learning through their virtual platform; we hope they enjoy meeting their new teachers and trying some 
different lessons.  
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We will continue to turn on the website learning on a Sunday evening, upload our Monday Worships with Mrs 
Dymond, Mr Perrin’s Wednesday Music Mix and email/ PING out the school newsletter on a Friday. We will be 
starting to celebrate all Pupil Achievements again for those pupils in school as well as those pupils who are sending 
work in for us to see. Alongside this there will be a Reading award given to those children in Yrs2-6 who have been 
going on Reading Plus regularly and are progressing well.  
 
We also would like to remind all our children and families that, although we can’t all be together in person, school 
are still here if you need us for help and support.  The best (and quickest) way to get in contact with us is to email us 
at winwick_primary@warrington.gov.uk and you can also leave us an answer phone message by calling the school 
office. Please do not drop into the school at all as we cannot let you into the building unless a prior appointment has 
been made.  
 

 
 
Finally, a huge well done to all our Reception children and parents who showed great courage today coming back 
into school and to those in Year 6 taking their first steps on their journey at Hope Academy.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, with the warmest of wishes,  

 
 
The Whole of the Winwick Team. 
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